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National Highways & Infrastructure Development Corporation Limited
Ministry of Road Transport & Highways, Govt. of India

BUILDING INFRASTRUCTURE - BUILDING THE NATION

3rd Floor, PTI Building, 4-Parliament Street, New Delhi-110001, +91 11 2335 1282, www.nhidcl.com CIN: U45400DL2014G0I269062
09.02.2017
Dear Sir, -

I would like to draw your attention to the MoRTH Circular No. RW-NH-33075/1/2010-S&R (R) dated
28.10.2015 vide which it has been made mandatory to use INFRACON portal for procurement of DPR
Consultants and Authority’s Engineer for supervision of EPC contracts for development and upgradation
of National Highways.

The DPR I module & AE module have been made live on the INFRACON portal for uploading &
evaluation of the tenders. In addition, DPR-II module is also in the final stage and the same is likely to
be hosted on INFRACON portal in a week’s time.

It has been observed that although the client organizations like MoRTH, NHAI, IAHE and State PWDs
have been using the INFRACON portal for uploading bids and creation of Team IDs, the potential of
INFRACON for evaluation of bids is not being fully utilised in line with the MoRTH guidelines issued
through aforesaid circular. The main reason for the same appears to be lack of awareness about the
INFRACON mechanism.

In view of this, we wish to organize a one day Workshop for the senior officials of the client
organizations viz. MoRTH, NHAI, NHIDCL, IAHE, State PWDs to make them aware about the
comprehensive use of INFRACON so that the purpose of INFRACON to bring in transparency &
efficacy in the procurement mechanism gets fulfilled. The workshop schedule is as below

Venue Constitution Club of India, Rafi Marg, Behind Reserve Bank of India, New
Delhi

Date 27/02/2017

Time 10:30 am to 4:30 pm

I may, therefore, request you to kindly make it convenient to attend the workshop and enlighten us with
your valuable suggestions. Should it not be possible to attend the workshop personally, an officer may
be authorized for the same.

A prior registration is required to be made on NHIDCL website (www.nhidcl.com) for enabling us to
make necessary arrangements accordingly.

With warm regards, Z'K_”
Sandeep Kumar

General Manager (INFRACON)




